## GOVERNOR'S SECRETARIAT, BIHAR

RAJ BHAVAN, PATNA-800 022

Letter No.-BSU(Meeting)-56/2017-1430 /GS(I),

Dated- 25/5/18

From,

Vivek Kumar Singh Principal Secretary to H.E. the Chancellor, Universities of Bihar, Patna.

To,

Vice-Chancellors

All Universities of Bihar (Except RAU, Pusa, BAU, Sabour & AKU, Patna)

Sub:-

Meeting of Vice-Chancellor's to be held on 29th of May, 2018 at 10:30 A.M. in Raj Bhavan, Patna.

Sir,

In continuation of this Secretariat letter of even number dated 25.05.2018, it is informed that the meeting of the Vice-Chancellor's of the Universities of Bihar to be held on 29th of May, 2018 at 10:30 A.M. in Raj Bhavan, Patna.

You are, therefore, requested to make it convenient to attend the meeting without fail and well prepared regarding compliance of proceedings of earlier meeting dated 16.04.2018.

Yours faithfully,

(Vivek Kumar Singh)
Principal Secretary to H.E. the Chancellor,
Universities of Bihar, Patna.

Memo No.- BSU(Meeting)-56/2017-1430 /GS (I), Dated- 25/5/18 Copy forwarded to:-

1. Principal Secretary, Department of Education, Government of Bihar, Patna with the request to attend the meeting.

2. Secretary, Department of Information Technology, Bihar, Patna with the request to attend the meeting.

3. Director, Higher Education, Government of Bihar, Patna with the request to attend the meeting.

4. All concerned Officers / ADC / Technical Director, Computer Cell / PS to the Governor / PΛ to Principal Secretary / PRO / Sergent Major/ I/c, House Superintendent / J.E. (Electric) / J.E. (PWD)/Daftary for information and necessary action.

Principal Secretary to H.E. the Chancellor, Universities of Bihar, Patna